
February 8, 2024

Hello Parents,

The Warriors Girls Basketball Club has been operating in the Westshore for over 16 years. We
are currently looking for any girls who are in grade 4, 5, 6 or 7 and would be interested in
joining our club for the Spring and Summer season.

We are offering 2 open practices sessions in March to have potential new Warriors check out our
club. Our program is designed for girls who are interested in higher level basketball and want to
play on their school’s competitive teams. The Warriors Club is non-profit (All volunteers) and in
the Fall/Winter season we build teams to compete in the Victoria District Basketball Association
(Night League).

2024 Spring open practice dates are March 6 and 13 at Royal Bay (7-8:30pm). Free and no
commitment.

If your daughter is interested in checking out our club or if you have questions, please contact
warriorsgirlsbball@gmail.com. We look forward to meeting a new group of girls in the spring.

Thank you! Go Warriors!

Sincerely,
Warriors Exec


